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I believe all persons should be given a second chance to become a good respectful 

citizen in where they have taken responsibility for there actions in showing the 

citizens of Oregon that they can abide by the laws of the state of Oregon. They 

should be able to earn good time if they show they are abiding by the rules and laws 

and by showing good character towards there fellow man or woman.  


